
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
25.03.21

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have revised 'ar' for 

star and 'long oo' for moon, 
'short oo' as in look and 'oa' 

as in boat. We have 
continued to practise our 

tricky words.  

This week..
We have continued our topic of 

people who help us, focussing our 
learning on dentist and the vets. 
We looked at how to keep our 
teeth healthy and designed 

posters for this. We also looked at 
the vets and how they help us to 

care for animals. 

Maths
We continued to look at 

numberbonds for 6,7,8,9 and 
10.

We have used different 
manipulatives such as flip 

counters, tens frames, part 
whole models and numicon to 

demonstrate this. 

Next half term
We will be focusing on the 

topic of 'Growing'. 
We will be looking at the 

book 'The Tiny Seed' by Eric 
Carle and 'Oi Frog' by Kes 

Gray and Jim Field.

Reminders
We will be making Easter 

Bonnets next week so if you 
would like to donate any craft 
bits, then please bring in on 
Monday e.g. chicks, sequins, 

cotton wool etc. 
We will be finishing at 1.30pm 
on Wednesday 31st March. It 
will also be a mufti day (non 

uniform)!

Reading Diaries
Please could you record in 

the children's diaries when 
you have read with them or 
practised their words from 

their word wallets. 

Thank you for all your 
support this term, both 
at home and in school. 
We hope you have a 

lovely Easter holiday! 


